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October 7, 201 1

Debra Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street
Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

RE: DT 10-211, North America Numbering Plan Administrator Requesting Approval ofa
ReliefPlan for the 603 Numbering Plan Reclamation ofCodes

Dear Ms. Howland:

PAETEC Communications, Inc. certifies that it has moved all customers from the 603
codes that will be reclaimed with the exception of the delayed reclamation of the 584
exchange as directed in your letter dated September 7, 2011.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (585) 340-2822 or by e-mail
at judy.messenger(llipaetec.com.

Sincerely,

Q~Messen~e~
Senior Manager — Public Policy & Regulatory
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